
From: Steve Trefaller
To: Participate
Subject: Short term Rentals
Date: Thursday, November 18, 2021 10:32:45 AM

Greetings,

Please set limits on the amount of short term rentals. The lack of control by the owners over
their renters is out of control. There should be strict fines for renters that violate HOA rules
and common courtesy to their neighbors. A prime example is leaving a pet inside day or night
that bark obsessively while their owner is away. 
There is so much more to say on this complicated issue so as to improve access for our long
term housing shortage. 
Thank you. 

Steve Trefaller 
208-720-8391
Steve.Trefaller@gmail.com
Box 3072
Ketchum, ID 83340
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